
Dear Intern, 

SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: JANUARY 2021 PRE-REGISTRATION PRACTICE 
EXAMINATION  

 
Please note that the next Pre-registration Examination will be held on 05 and 06 March 2021. In 
light of this, the South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) will conduct a COMPULSORY Pre-
registration Practice Examination for interns intending to sit for the March 2021 examination on 
Thursday, 21 January 2021. Bookings for the practice examination have opened and will close on 
Tuesday, 19 January 2021.  
 
Please inform the SAPC before Tuesday, 19 January 2021 if you are unable to book due to 
technical issues and submit a screenshot as proof. The SAPC will not attend to any appeals sent 
after the booking closing date. 
 
NB! IT IS NOT NECESSARY FOR INTERNS WHO PREVIOUSLY WROTE THE PRACTICE 
PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION TO SIT FOR THE UPCOMING PRACTICE 
EXAMINATION. 
  
NB!!! Entrance requirements for the March 2021 Intern Pre-registration Examination are as 

follows:  

  

• Interns must have completed five (5) months of internship (i.e. interns in their 6th month) and 

must submit at least four (4) CPD entries. The tutor must submit the 12 weeks progress 

report.  

• Interns in their ninth (9th) month or those re-attempting the exam must submit six (6) CPD 

entries. The tutor must submit the 12, 24 and 36 weeks progress reports. 

• Interns using the old CPD format and registered for nine (9) months or more must submit 

eight (8) CPD entries. The tutor must submit the 12, 24 and 36 weeks progress reports. 

• Interns must have written the practice pre-registration examination.  

 
Should you have any query, please do not hesitate to contact the SAPC at Pre-
regexamworkshops@sapc.za.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
TA Masango 
Registrar/CEO 
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